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Comments: Canyoning has become one of my favorite activities and lets me explore places I wouldn't normally

be able to get to. I want to be able to continue this activity and allow it to grow as it is a new sport and there are

many locations that haven't had time to be attempted. It will make it extremely difficult and more dangerous in the

future to expand if bolts are not allowed without an MRA which may be impossible in certain locations as they

have not been accessed before. 

 

Additionally with the requirement of MRA's I don't believe that there will be enough funding to properly respond to

these requests in an adequate amount of time. As there are already many reports with almost every government

agency being extremely backed up when dealing with requests I don't see how this would be any different. 

 

I also believe that bolts can enhance the safety of some routes and therefore will result in less rescues needed. If

more rescues are needed then there will be an even higher strain on resources. 

 

Overall I believe that bolts should be discussed on a local level and a national level approach is not intricate

enough.


